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I 100% oppose HB 3075 as it is completely unconstitutional.  The 2nd amendment 

states.."the right of the people to keep and bear arms SHALL NOT BE INFRINGED".  

Pretty simple....why can't legislators understand that??  Oregon already has some of 

the strictest gun laws in the country.  If this bill passes, you will be making the vast 

majority of gun owners in Oregon criminals!!  HB 3075 MUST NOT PASS!! 


